
To: Waskom ISD Board of Trustees 

I am writing this letter t o  officially recommend the following professional employees for 

contract renewal during the 2010-2011 school year: 

Term 

Holly Beshea-Speech Therapist (10 month) 

Paula Carpenter-Nurse (10 month) 

Jacquelyn Lower-Librarian (10 month) 

Sheila Ratcliff-Technology (10 month) 

Mickey Rodgers-Technology (10 month) 

Caroline Fischer-Dyslexia Coordinator (10 month) 

Sincerely, 

Jimmy E. Cox 

Waskom ISD Superintendent 


